
WELCOME TO..... 

Thank You For Joining Us @ The Ridge! 

If this is your first time visiting, please be sure to stop by Guest 

Central and meet Pastor Steve Whipple and his wife, Kim. If you 

need to pray with someone, Counselors are available after each 

service left of the stage near Guest Central. We’re so glad you’re 

here! 

Connection Day @ The Ridge 

If you are not yet part of a small group Bible study, then today is a 

great day to get connected! We are beginning all new studies in our 

Quest groups starting the first week of February. What is a Quest 

group you ask? Quest groups are small group Bible studies that meet 

throughout the week to dig deeper into The Word and to build 

encouraging relationships with your fellow Ridgers.  

 

Tables are set up TODAY in the atrium with each Quest group’s 

information and their current study. Be sure to check them out! 

 

o Sunday – 9:15am – Darrell and Virginia Galloway 

o Sunday – 5:00pm – Steve and Kim Whipple 

o Monday – 7:00pm – Ross and Molly Weaver 

o Tuesday – 6:30pm – Jerry and Cheryl Davison 

o Wednesday – 7:00pm – Justin and Kendal Adamson 

o Thursday – 7:00pm – Don and Angela Head 

o College Group – Wed 7:30pm – Ross and Molly Weaver 

 

We also have all the groups and studies listed online at 

www.ChurchAtTheRidge.com or you can contact Pastor Jerry for 

more information at jerryd@churchattheridge.com. 

 

SOUPer Sunday At The Ridge! 

Sunday, January 25th 

Next Sunday is the Super Bowl, but at The Ridge we want to fill 

SOUP Bowls for families in need in our community. We will be 

collecting canned soup (and other canned goods) for Warehouse of 

Hope next Sunday! Bring them in with you to worship and you can 

drop them off in the designated bins in the Atrium. 

         THE CHURCH @ THE RIDGE 

SquareOne Class - Part II Is Today 

If you still need to complete the second part of your SquareOne 

Partnership Class, we are having Part 2 today after the service. If 

you did not sign up but would like to attend, please indicate on the 

back of your Communication Card and drop it in the blue bucket 

later in the service. We need to know beforehand that you are 

attending so we order enough food for everyone! We will meet 

immediately after breakdown at the Hwy 92 church campus for 

lunch and class. We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Tedd Tripp Seminar: Volunteers Needed 
February 6th-7th 

Are you willing to help us host this important seminar as a greeter, 

hospitality, set up or childcare? If so, please indicate on the back of 

your Communication Card which position you would like to serve 

in. Set up crew needs to meet here at Austin Middle School at 4pm 

on Friday, Feb. 6
th

 for a full set up. Greeters and hospitality will 

meet at 6:30pm on Friday and 8:15am on Saturday. You WILL be 

able to attend the seminar if you serve in these roles! 

 

Childcare helpers must be 18 or older unless they are a high 

schooler who currently serves in our RidgeKidz ministry. This is a 

paid position and will be organized with activities planned. A 

planning session for those serving in childcare will be held on 

Thurs, Feb. 5
th

 at New Georgia Baptist. We are not looking for 

parents to serve as childcare workers; rather we want them to attend 

the seminar. So if you are able to serve in childcare, we need you! 

 

Living/Giving Principles From God’s Word 
1. Before I give any of my material possessions to God, He first 

wants me to give myself 

 

“and this, not as we expected, but they gave themselves first 

to the Lord and then by the will of God to us.” (2 Cor 8:5) 

 

Question to ask: Is there any area of my life that I have not yielded 

to God? Relationships? Position? Reputation? Recognition? 

Finances? Future?

 

http://www.churchattheridge.com/

